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Comments: | am writing to oppose the building of a mountain coaster. The U.S. Government has a long history of
ignoring native people and the environment. The building of a mountain coaster should not be considered as a
part of the SUP, nor should it be considered passive recreation. The mountain coaster will be a permanent build
structure with environmental impacts not compatible with the tenets of passive recreation such as hiking or
birdwatching. In addition, building on the mountain ignores its importance to the Tiwan people. The mountain was
taken from these people and adding additional construction is a further snub of the nose. In addition, | personally
just think these coasters are tacky, noisy, and a waste of money. Mountains are adventure enough, they don't
need amusement park rides.



